
 

 

 

 

 

Madrid, 20
Th

 October, 2015 

 

In accordance with article 82 of the 24/1998 Spanish Stock Market Act and its dispositions, 

Codere, S.A. hereby informs of the following: 

SIGNIFICANT EVENT 

Regarding the Significant Event issued on October 6, 2015 (number 229441), the Directions 

Hearing has been postponed to October 29, 2015. 
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